
 
Because of the Novel Corona Virus Pandemic and state and federal bans on large meetings 

and pursuant to Governor Cuomo’s Executive Order  202.1 issued on March 12, 2020 
suspending the law to allow the attendance of meetings telephonically or by other similar 

service, the Town of Batavia Planning Board Meetings will be held electronically via 
ZOOM video conference/call instead of a public meeting open for the public to attend in 

person.   Minutes of the meeting will be posted on the Town of Batavia Website 
 

You may access the meeting and public hearing for February 2, 2021 by 
Meeting #969 8516 8120 

Password: 401761   
Phone access:  1-646-558-8656 (New York) 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Event Venue  

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held by the Town of 
Batavia Planning Board regarding an application for a Special Use Permit by Janice 
Smith for the conversion of an existing barn to be used as an event venue for 
weddings and events at 9149 Creek Road in the Town of  Batavia.  This is in an 
Agricultural Residential (A-R) District. Tax Number 19.1-10.2 
 
Said hearing will be held electronically via ZOOM Video Conference, instead of a 
public meeting, on Tuesday, February 2, 2021 at 7:10 p.m. at which time all 
interested persons will be heard.  Written comments will be accepted until 2/1/21. 
 
 
 
By order of the Town of Batavia Planning Board 
Kathleen Jasinski, Chairman. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


